
I wanted to write to express my STRONG support for increased investment in K-12 education in Oregon 
and for house bill 3427. I firmly believe that investments in education are critical to a healthy and 
thriving future society and are one of the smartest long-term choices for our public funds. Education is a 
path out of poverty and every dollar that we invest in our children now will pay off many times over in 
future in savings and improved outcomes. 
 
Regards, 
Barbara Dusicka 
 


